
US 30 AT FLAUGH ROAD IN ALLEN COUNTY
DES. # 1801311, 1901890, 1901891, 1901893

PROJECT DETAILS

FOR MORE INFORMATION

With the goal of improving safety and traffic congestion on US 30, this project will 
create limited access on US 30 and better serve the free-flowing through vehicles 
on US 30. The project will feature a new grade-separated interchange at US 30 and 
either Kroemer or Flaugh Road. In order to capture the influence a new interchange 
has on the corridor, the adjacent intersections to Kroemer and Flaugh Road are   
included in the project. Improvements at the intersections of US 30 with Kroemer or  
Flaugh Road, O’Day Road, Stahlhut Road, and Felger Road/Leesburg Road will be 
analyzed in accordance with the interchange.The project is in the early stages of

 design development. INDOT will continue to engage the public with opportunities for
   input from the community in the fall of 2021.  

855-463-6848
NEinformation@indot.in.gov

PROJECT NUMBER:  
1801311, 1901890, 1901891, 1901893

PROJECT STATUS: In Design

ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION: 
Tree Clearing and Utility Relocations – 2023 
Road Construction – 2024

ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION COST: 
Approx. $35.5-$45.5M


